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TOWN OF SHERMAN 

3063 W Hwy 182 

Springstead, Wisconsin 54552 

Emergency Government Workshop 

   

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE: The Town Board of Sherman Supervisors, Chairperson, Emergency Government 
Directors and interested members of the Fire Department and First Responders will be meeting on August 30, 
2013 at 9:00 a.m. at the Sherman Town Hall.  The purpose of the meeting is to begin to revise the Town of 
Sherman’s Emergency Government Plan. Interested parties are welcome to attend. 

   

Patricia Matula/Chairperson/Town of Sherman 

Anyone in need of reasonable accommodation please telephone the Chairperson at 715-583-7800.  The Town of 
Sherman is an Equal Opportunity Provider. Notice posted: Springstead Trading Post, Frontier Inn, Town Hall and 
the Recycling Center. 

 


